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s the COVID-19 pandemic dragged on for over two years,
the Society’s staff remained firmly in their posts,
forming the first line of defense against the pandemic for our
service users. However, with the ferocious arrival of the fifth
wave of the pandemic, the number of positive cases rose
exponentially, which became unavoidable among service
units for persons with disabilities as well. This issue of the
Newsletter will illustrate the ups-and-downs and insights
brought by our 100-day battle against the pandemic, starting
when the Society's first service user tested positive in a rapid
antigen test in early February. In this issue's “Character Story”,
we have invited two hostel staff members who temporarily
stayed at our respite stations during the outbreak to share
their experiences with us.
The Society would like to thank the generous donations
from communities since the outbreak of the fifth wave. We are
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also grateful for the emergency accommodation allowances
sponsored by SF Family Foundation Limited for our frontline
staff working in hostels with confirmed residents. Other than
that, the Society was invited to cooperate with Articoin, an
NFT trading platform, to launch the “Art with Luck” NFT Art
Chinese New Year Charity Project, which raised funds and
promoted the potential of the Society s artists with disabilities.
Entering the Society’s 45" Anniversary, we are glad to unvell
the “45" Anniversary — Virtual Walkathon” . More celebration
activities will take place soon, so please find out more about
them in this issue of the Newsletter. In this issue’s “Fu Hong
- ICHIBAN" we will be introducing Madam Hong Care’s
GERMAGIC coating service and car cabin air disinfection,
which bring professional and efficient antibacterial disinfection
services to the public. Don’t miss out on all of the exciting
content ahead.
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